TURKEY-QUITAQUE ISD – BOARD OF TRUSTEES – REGULAR MEETING
November 9, 2020


Members of the Turkey-Quitaque ISD Board of Trustees met for a Regular Meeting on Monday, November 9, 2020 at 8:00 P.M.  Members present were Chris Tucker, Neal Edwards, Shad Schlueter and Kirk Saul.  Others present were Superintendent Jackie Jenkins and Principal Brandon Smith.  JC Pigg, Jodi Cruse, and Fidel Valdes were absent.

Motion was made by Neal Edwards and seconded by Shad Schlueter to approve the items on the consent agenda, which included minutes of the October 12, 2020 Regular Meeting, monthly financial reports (Balance October 31, 2020 - $1,987,469.70), and payment of bills.  The motion passed unanimously.  

New Business:

Shad Schlueter made the motion and Kirk Saul seconded to adopt the TQISD Early Childhood and CCMR Goals and Board Monitoring as presented.  The motion passed unanimously.

The Board considered Guardian Security Proposals for instillation of a new Intercom/Bell System.  No action was taken.  Mrs. Jenkins will continue to research options for future consideration.

The Board considered replacing the current lighting in the Ag Shop and Ag Barns with LED lighting.  No action was taken.

Mrs. Jenkins informed the Board of the process to end remote learning for failing students and/or students with excessive absences.  She stated that the administration would begin the contacting parents of these students and begin the process for those students to return to school on November 30.  
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Neal Edwards made the motion to adjourn.  Kirk Saul seconded.  The motion passed unanimously.
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